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LH-LAN-0 (01/2023) 

May 12, 2025 
 
 
 
Michelle Burns 
Pexco LLC, Davidson Traffic Control Products 
3110 70th Avenue East 
Tacoma, Washington, 98424 
 
Dear Michelle Burns: 
 
Subject:  Addition of Flexible Delineator Products to Section 919.03D of the 

Michigan Department of Transportation Qualified Products List 
 
This letter is to notify you that the following products have been evaluated successfully 
per the Qualification Procedure for Flexible Plastic Delineator Posts. The products are 
approved for addition to the Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) Qualified 
Product List (QPL) under section 919.03D – “Delineator Post, Plastic, Flexible”.  
 
Product Name  Mount  Manufacturer       
Pexco Bike Bollard  Surface Pexco LLC, Davidson Traffic Control Products 
   
 
The products will be placed on the QPL at the time of the next upload.  This letter 
serves as verification of the above referenced products’ approval by MDOT for use in 
the state of Michigan. 
 
If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at (517)582-0211 or 
BrambleM1@michigan.gov. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Mary K. Bramble, P.E. 
Pavement Marking & Delineation Engineer 


